
 
 

 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

Pick Arrangements for Reception 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your feedback about pick up time for Reception children.   

The waiting area to collect children in Reception has always been a particular pinch point at the 
end of the school day as there is not much room and is also a pathway for parents to access. 

With this in mind, we would like to try something new to see if this will ease the congestion.  
From Monday 12th October, please can you collect your children from the same place but at the 
new earlier time of 2.50pm.   

I appreciate that this is a slight change and may impact on your time or childcare arrangements, 
so I have delayed the start of this earlier time for a week to support you with this. 

We will obviously continue to monitor the situation and we will review this change to see if this 
helps with keeping everyone safe. 

Thank you for your support and understanding with this. 

Kind regards 

 
Ms. Claire Westcott 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


